
INSURANCE COVER FOR THE MOTOR VEHICLE FLEET AT 

CEYLON PETROLEUM CORPORATION  

FOR THE YEAR 2024/2025 

 

B/40/2024 

 

ADDENDUM- 01 

 

Ceylon Petroleum Corporation (CPC) hereby invites the attention of prospective bidders who are 

interested to participate for the bid with reference to the Bidding Document appeared in the website 

under the above heading.  

The 1st para of the Paper advertisement should be read as,   

“The Chairman, Departmental Procurement Committee, on behalf of the Ceylon Petroleum Corporation, 

Colombo 09 hereby invites bids from the eligible, reputed Insurance Service Providers and Insurance Brokers 

who are registered under the Insurance Regulatory Commission of Sri Lanka (IRCSL) for the provision of above 

Insurance Covers for a period of one year with effect from 12.09.2024” 

                 instead of, 

“The Chairman, Departmental Procurement Committee, on behalf of the Ceylon Petroleum Corporation, 

Colombo 09 hereby invites bids for the above insurance cover for a period of one year from reputed Insurance 

Service Providers registered under Insurance Regulatory Commission of Sri Lanka (IRCSL)”. 

All the other conditions appeared in Paper Advertisement is remain unchanged. 

CPC apologize for any inconvenience that might have caused.  

 

Chairman   

Departmental Procurement Committee                                                                            

Ceylon Petroleum Corporation 

C/o. Procurement & Stores Function, 

1st Floor,  

No. 609, Dr. Danister De Silva Mawatha, 

Colombo 09. 

Email - supplies@ceypetco.gov.lk 

 

 


